
thank you
for being part of lemala's sanitary pad project.

on behalf of the lemala team, we truly appreciate your donation to a
cause we hold very close to our hearts.

it is time for change, and we are determined to make that happen. 

please contact us on csr@lemalacamp.com if you have any
questions in regards to this special project.


